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Club Championship Weekend

Championship Flight
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Scott McWatters, defeated grizzled veteran and former club champ (from many years back) Peter Cassidy, by one shot to win this year's men's Club Championship.  When interviewed outside the grill-room, 16 year old Scott, carrying the banner for the next generation of golfers, confidently said he was not intimidated by the experience of the Championship field, yet humbly hoped for continued success in the future. Congratulations to Scott.

2006 Senior Championship
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Billy Buchanan Wins The  2006 Senior Championship. In a hard fought weekend of Golf, Billy Buchanan won his 4th MCC Senior Championship.  Senior rookie,

Arthur Laurent who struggled early, came on strong at the end to finish a close second.  Congratulations to Billy!

Woman's Championship

There is no stopping Myung Lee who is the 2006 MCC  Woman's Champion.  Another trophy to add to her collection.  Well done Mrs. Lee!!

“A” Flight Championship

In a grueling hard fought championship, John Dix and Tom Kendrick battled to a third play-off hole before Tom prevailed and was crowned A Flight Champ.  The level of play was secondary to the sportsmanship exhibited by all the “A” flight members.  Again we congratulate Tom on his 2006 Championship.

“B” Flight Championship

In a bit of a runaway, Bill Coddington decisively won the “B” Flight championship after going low the first day.  Knowing how to finish the task at hand, Bill breezed to a victory on Monday. Bill Heferran finished second.  Great golf by both Bill's.
Doug’s Digs: by Doug Belmont, Course Superintendent
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We have completed aerating and overseeding our tee-boxes.  During the first week in October we will be fertilizing our greens.  By the third week of October we hope to aerate our fairways (depending on equipment availability).
Our course remains in good playing condition.

If you have questions, suggestions or concerns regarding the maintenance of our course, please email them to: info@monroecountryclubny.com using the subject line: “Doug’s Digs”
Marotta/Martino win 2006 MCC Member Guest
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Proving you are never out of it, James Marotta and Tom Martino Jr., survived going out of bounds on the first hole of   the   shoot-out,  and   eventually   won   this  years 
Member / Guest Tournament.  The team of Gennero and Gennero finished second, with the team of Rob Smith and Mike Piremelo finishing third.  Other flight winners making it to the shoot out were: Mike Marotta/Wayne Paradise, and the Parinelli/Jones team.   Arguably the best event all year was enjoyed by everyone.  The course was in excellent condition and Birchwood's  food and beverages were delicious… as was expected.  Special thanks go to Tournament Director Peter Cassidy, for dealing with many last second situations and making this event run as smooth as Doug's greens.

2006 “Player of the Year” Standing

(as of Sept. 30th, 2006)

225 points- Billy Buchanan and Peter Cassidy
200 points- Dan Parrinelli
175 points- Jerry McAulliffe and John Dix 
125 points- Scott McWatters

100 points- John Douthit, James Marotta , Rob Smith and Arthur Laurent.
For a complete listing of player points and more importantly, any questions, complaints or concerns about POY points, please speak with Peter Cassidy.

Upcoming Events:

· Oct. 8th, 2006, MCC’s  Tournament of Champions

(Rescheduled from October 1, 2006)

Outings:

· 10/14/06 – Pavla Open – Course is open to members.

· 10/17/06 – Retired Teachers Assoc. Outing –  Course is open.

Birchwood Caterers To Run MCC’s  Bar:
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We would like to say “welcome” to Birchwood Caterers who are already part of MCC’s family … running the fine restaurant at our club. They are now, as of September 8th, 2006, operating MCC’s  bar area as well. 
They are taking the “Bull by the Horns” and have already started advertising Happy Hours and Beverage Specials.  We encourage all of our members, their families and friends to support our business partners and we wish them the greatest success in the months and years ahead. 

To learn more about Birchwood Caterers and see their menus and catering prices please go to the web site:
http://www.monroecountryclubny.com/birchwood.html
50 / 50 Raffle:

In an effort to raise money to plant new trees along

the 5th fairway and the 3rd hole, we are having a

50/50 raffle with the ticket donation, $100.  There will be 6 cash prizes including the Grand prize of $7,000!! 100% of the money raised will be spent on tree restoration. Please speak to any Board member or Pete Marotta about purchasing your raffle tickets.  The drawing will be at our December 9th Holiday Party.  Please help us help our course.
Holiday Party:

Circle the date, December 9th will be MCC's Holiday

Party.  Time and details are forthcoming. Join us all and help to make this family event a big success.  Santa may be making an appearance and the big 50/50 raffle will be drawn.  We look forward to seeing all of you there.
A bit of Monroe, NY History:

Monroe, NY: Birthplace of Velveeta Cheese



In 1873, Julius Wettstein, a German immigrant opened the first cheese factory in Monroe, NY.  He produced a fine line of German, Swiss and French cheeses.  In 1878 the factory was sold and then sold again in 1884 to Adolphe Tode and Ferdinand Wolfe. In 1888 Emil Frey, a Swiss immigrant, was hired by Tode and Wolfe.  Tode, who was also owner of a famous Manhattan Delicatessen, challenged his workers to formulate a new cheese that he could easily ship to his delicatessen without spoiling. One of the attempts was made by Frey. The new cheese was called “Liederkranz”.

In 1891 the factory was in dire financial straits and was sold to Jacob Wiesl, a wholesale grocer who operated the factory successfully for 38 more years.  Liederkrantz remained one of it’s most popular cheeses. In 1915 the company opened a second plant in Covington, PA where it produced cheeses under the trade name “EMISCO”.

Emil Frey continued to experiment on cheese formulations in his home and eventually developed a new cheese formulation…He called this product “Velveeta”.  Swiss cheeses from the Covington, PA plant that were misshapen or broken were returned to the Monroe, NY plant to use in the production of Velveeta. 

As dairy farms in the Monroe, NY area disappeared so did the cheese production. In 1926 both the Monroe, NY and Covington, PA factories were closed and the company moved to Ohio.

In 1923 Emil Frey incorporated the Velveeta Cheese Company which was sold to Kraft in 1927. Velveeta is still produced and is popular to this day.
A Little Golf Humor:
Quote:

"The reason the golf pro tells you to keep your head down is so you can't see him laughing." -Phyllis Diller
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